
I am an Oregonian who opposes HB 2509.  Please stand with me and oppose this bill which is in attack on the 
Oregon's land, water, air, and quality of life. Stand with citizens and local communities who want the right to protect 
their land, water, and livelihoods. 

 
HB 2509 will negatively impact local laws, animal welfare laws, laws protecting water quality and salmon habitat, and 
water conservation laws.  This is terrible for the environment and for the future of all Oregonians. Please do not 
support this. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Jennifer Zeitler 
Jacksonville, Oregon 
 


